
Please continue to allow nonprofit prison book programs to send reading materials to inmates at Rikers 
Island. Programs such as Books to Prisoners have decades of experience sending books to incarcerated 
individuals without ever being suspected of involvement with contraband. Having access to quality and 
free reading material provides inmates with ways to productively serve their time.    
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Susan McAllister 


